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Britain warns people with strong allergies to avoid Pfizer’s COVID-19 vaccine

London, December 10 (RHC)-- In the United Kingdom, regulators have warned hospitals against
administering the Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine to people with a history of strong allergies, after two



people had reactions to their jabs on Tuesday — the first day of vaccinations in Britain and Northern
Ireland. 

The UK has enough doses of Pfizer’s vaccine for 800,000 people and has ordered enough to vaccinate
20 million more people. 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/241999-britain-warns-people-with-strong-
allergies-to-avoid-pfizers-covid-19-vaccine
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